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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week at school Year R children have been writing their letters 

to Santa! We have worked very hard and made sure that our 

letters are beautifully presented so that Santa will be able to read 

them.  

During the afternoon of Thursday 12th December 2024, Jellyfish 

and Starfish class will be taking a local walk to our nearest post 

box to post our letters.  

 

The children will put their letters in envelopes and learn about 

what an address is before we go, and each child will have the 

opportunity to post their letter to Santa themselves. We will be 

posting the letters without a stamp.  
 

Please make sure you have signed the general consent form sent 

out on the ParentApp on 19.9.24, otherwise, your child will not be 

able to participate.  

 

Thank you  

The Year R Team  

 


